


LETTERE...

Thanks—
Enjoy the publication very much!
Jack Kellam

Dear Sir:

Please find enclosed a check for
$24.00 for subscription renewal to
Cavallino. I enjoy and await receiving
each issue. It makes for interesting
reading and enjoy the excerpts in
Italian.

Would make one request for the
non-Italian readers. It would be useful
to publish a list of Italian words or
phrases and publish the correct pronun-
ciation in English. Some of the most
common ones would be useful. It would
help these individuals to use the
words correctly. Keep up the good
work.

Dr. Anthony Grasso
(We'll have something along those lines
coming soon. Ed.)

Dear Cavallino,

In April I had been to Europe. In
France, I got the big 1/8 scale Ferrari
250 GTO!! It was made by two French-
men, Mr. Marc Antonietti & Mr. Henri
Bossac. Enclosed in this letter are
photos of this superb GTO model.

Best Wishes,

Junichiro Hiramatsu

Additions and Corrections

Apropos our recent article by
Alan Boe on the 250 GTE 2+2 (See
Cavallino No. 27, pages 29 to 33) we
want to make you aware of a 250 GTE
Registry and Newsletter being published
in California. Over 1000 examples of
the type GTE were built and many have
survived. This should provide a good
base of owners worldwide to keep this
effort going. In essence, it indicates how
serious GTE owners are about their
cars.

The newsletter is a small affair,
but is full of information, with sections
on latest news (Nuts and Bolts);
Technical/Mechanical information; Ar-
ticles, Books, and Publications to find;
Recommended shops; Car of the Month
profile; Letters; For Sale; and Registry
update.

Started last year, the newsletter is
published four times a year by Len and
Dan Miller. If you are interested, please
contact them at Box 955, San Carlos,
California 94070.
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